
 
 
 
Leonard N. Anderson 
559 S McKnight Rd 
St. Paul MN 55119 
Phone:  651-738-9696 
E-Mail: a9696b@msn.com 

File: 2020Misc/Data Practices St Paul Trash Billing 
March 13, 2020 
 
Shari Moore, City Clerk,                                                             Phone:  651-266-8688 
and Responsible Authority of City of St. Paul 
310 City Hall 
15 W Kellogg Blvd 
St. Paul MN 55102 
 
RE:  DATA PRACTICES REQUEST D007626-052919 
 
Dear Ms. Moore: 
 
I reside at 559 S McKnight Road with respect to proceedings by the City against me for unpaid trash 
bills. 
 

1. I hereby request, pursuant to MN Statutes Chapter 13 a list of all St. Paul Citizens with 
unpaid trash bills with their names and addresses. 
 

2. All letters, e-mails, correspondence between Leonard Anderson and the City of St. Paul 
including a video copy of the City Council Meeting from Wednesday, July 24, 2019 where 
Marcia Moermond reduced my trash can size and billing to about $67. 

 
3. I need all the data of the new trash can mess since the day of inception or 8-18-2018 to the 

present April 2020 since I never received a correct bill . . . I demand a correct bill at this time 
before I attend any future City Council Hearings; furthermore, I will be sending you a letter 
from my Doctor stating I should stay away from crowds of people to protect my health from 
the COVID-19 virus. 

 
4. If any data has been lost, deleted, destroyed or is no longer available identify the data and all 

reasons why it was not maintained. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Leonard N. Anderson 
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